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From: Leo J Desrosiers [leojd@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, June 11,2010 11:41 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Leo ] Desrosiers
408 Bridge St
Lehighton, PA 18235
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Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-446: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas "
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Rachel Roter
55 McCann Drive
Ottsville, PA 18942



Shornoer. Kris

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

From: Ben Roter [broterpcg@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, June 13, 2010 12:40 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams* Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams, I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Ben Roter
575 Turnpike Road
Kingsley, PA 18826
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From: Rebecca Roter [aludra@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, June 13, 2010 12:38 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Roter
55 McCann Drive
Ottsville, PA 18942-1767
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From: EDWARD ZULLO [edzullo@aoLcom]
Sent: Saturday, June 12,201010:24 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

EDWARD ZULLO
1078 taylorsville rd,
WASHINGTON CROSSING, PA 18977
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From: Carol Lawson [lawsonce@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, June 12, 2010 12:39 PM
To: IRRC
Subject; Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th•

Sincerely,

Carol Lawson
137 Welcome Lake Road
137 Welcome Lake Rd.
Beach Lake, PA 18405-3122
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From: Stan Reese [stanlreese@aol.com]
Sent: Saturday, June 12, 2010 9:37 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-446: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Stan Reese
1590 Arline Ave.
1590 Arline Ave.
Abington, PA 19001
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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSIONFrom: noah madlin [nmadlin@aot.com]

Sent: Friday, June 11,2010 11:20 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2866 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

noah madlin
po box 43
610 upper church road
hilltown, PA 18927



Shomper, Kris
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY

REVIEW COMMISSIONFrom: Ron Soto [ras733@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2010 5:55 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on ]une 17th.

Sincerely,

Ron Soto
2881 Sage Wood RD
Newtown Square, PA 19073
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From: Charles T Quinn [ctq1 @psu.edu]
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2010 1:20 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively,

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Charles T Quinn
451 E Walnut St
Hazleton, PA 18201
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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

From: deborah lee [dlee@caci.com]
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2010 12:06 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-446: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4*7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th,

Sincerely,

Deborah Lee

deborah lee
1411 lexington drive
lawrence, PA 15055
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To:
Subject:

Nancy Niemczyk [mann25@verizon.net]
Sunday, June 13,2010 8:26 PM

Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

M 1 4 2010

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Nancy Niemczyk
1229 Resaca Place
Pittsburgh, PA 15212
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Subject:

Rebecca White Newgren [beckywn@gmail.com]
Monday, June 14, 2010 11:20 AM

Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and S

Comissioners Coccodr i l l i , Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and

3dime#MCMQ#nd W

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

meman:

istewater

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Rebecca White Newgren
923 S. 23rd Unit B
Philadelphia, PA 19146
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To:
Subject:

Georgia Guthrie [gguth714@gmail.com]
Monday, June 14, 2010 11:47 AM
IRRC
Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation ConkoLand Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

JUN I i 20)0

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any IDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Georgia Guthrie
1168 S. 10th Street

Philadelphia, PA 19147
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Subject:

Brittany Baker [Lucky5253@aol.com]
Monday, June 14, 2010 2:00 PM

Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Finema

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Cori|trol]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Brittany Baker
2517 Allenbrook Or

Allentown, PA 18103
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From: kirn frisbie [kfris6@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 1:27 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Commissioners Coccodr i l l i , Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control;

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

JUN 1 4 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new-
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

kirn frisbie

a, PA 19002
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To: "
Subject:

Laura Bauder [lbauder@gmail.com]
Monday, June 14, 2010 2:42 PM

Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Eros

J - l 1 ̂  2010

>ri|tanGbSedimTehtation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (IDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on Dune 17th.

Sincerely,

Laura Bauder
17 Macungie Ave
Emmaus, PA 18049
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From: Alexandra Dianna [aadianna@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, June 14,2010 3:06 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Docket #2783 and Docket #2806, Erosion and Sedimentation Control and Wastewater

Comissioners Coccodrilli, Bedwick, Lutkewitte, Mizner, and Fineman:

RE: Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]

RE: Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Pennsylvania stands to take a major step forward in protecting the health of its rivers and
streams. Both of the Environmental Quality Board's actions on Wastewater and Erosion and
Sedimentation Control from its May 13, 2010 meeting would take us a long way to preserving a
clean and healthy water supply in our state for many years.

I strongly urge you to approve the Environmental Quality Board's proposed revisions to the
Chapter 102 regulations, including the section that would mandate 150 foot buffers for new
development along Exceptional Value and High Quality streams. I also strongly urge you to
approve its new regulations on Wastewater, including the section that requires natural gas
drillers to treat their wastewater before they release it into our waterways, to the point
that it has no more than 500 milligrams per liter (mg/L) of Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and
250 mg/L each of Sulfates and Chlorides.

Requiring developers to maintain a buffer of trees and plants alongside our state's best
streams is a smart, low-cost solution to protect these important natural resources and the
communities and businesses that depend on them. Because buffers take advantage of
Pennsylvania's existing natural resources, they deliver significant economic, health and
safety benefits with very low investment from taxpayers and businesses.

Buffers filter out pollutants in river water before it becomes drinking water, they reduce
the risk of flood damage, increase property values and the tax base, maintain lower stream
temperatures and better water quality needed by fish and save Pennsylvania money on
stormwater management by using existing natural resources effectively.

DEP's proposal of 500 mg/L for Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) and 250 mg/L each for Sulfates
and Chlorides will go a long way towards ensuring that federal drinking water standards are
met across the state for TDS. It is critical that any TDS wastewater effluent standard be
protective of aquatic life. We strongly encourage IRRC to approve the standards and to
preserve them as discharge standards.

With tourism and recreation serving as major drivers of Pennsylvania's economy, it is
critical that we protect the resources these industries depend on: our rivers and streams,
especially the EV and HQ streams that stand out as the most attractive for these visitors. In
2008, Pennsylvania's tourism industry provided $18 billion in wages to more than 600,000
residents. Fishing activities alone generate $4.7 billion per year in revenue for the state-
supplying 43,000 jobs.

Pennsylvania is a water rich state. So rich, in fact, that we have taken our water for
granted. This cannot continue. If we continue to tear out all the forest protecting streams
and dump millions of gallons of water six-times saltier than the ocean into our waterways, we



will become a state rich with water that isn't any good to anyone. Please approve these
regulations on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Dianna
1616 E Greenleaf St
Allentown, PA 18109


